
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for Your Diary 

 

Wednesday 

mornings 9.15-
10.45am in 

school. 

 
 

Tuesday 

mornings 9.15-
10.15am 

English lessons 

in school for 
parents/carers 

Bright Day 
 

Be bright, be 

seen-Road Safety  
Wear your 

brightest 

reflective clothing 

Fri 24/11/23 

Week starting 

Mon 20/11/23 
is Road Safety 

Week. Details 
are on our FB 

page. 

Christmas 
events 

 
Letter sent 

out  

Christmas 

lunch 
Wed 13/12/23 

EYFS 
Performances 

Thurs 14/12/23 
9.30 and 2.15 

Singing 
Concerts  

Fri 15/12/23 
Y1,2,3  

9.30 and 1.30  
Y4,5,6 

10.45 and 2.15 

Christmas 
Parties 

Tues 19/12/23 

                                  Whole School Attendance  96 % 

NCK RKC RGC 1SBG 1AD 2AB 3NG 3CH 4AC 4DE 5PA 5LK 6HC 6JP Beehive 

92.2 94.4 66.4 93 92.4 96.8 97.1 95.4 94.8 98.3 98.7 96.3 100 95.5 93.3 

Newsletter 17/11/2023 

This Week’s News 
This week’s big news has to be our 

girls’ football team representing 

us at Whalley Range in a 

tournament.  They are playing in 

a fun league, so games are 

competitive but there are no 

rankings. The girls looked fabulous 

in their new kits, and represented 

us really well with great play and 

fantastic attitude.  Thanks to Mr 

Pye and Miss Chadwick for taking 

the team. 

Next week sees Y5 off to Jodrell 

Bank to learn about space – 

watch this space next week for 

news about it! 

 

Word of the week 

RELUCTANT 

If you are reluctant to do 

something, you don’t really want 

to do it.   You are not enthusiastic. 

She was reluctant to go into the 

dark room.  

Some people talk about reluctant 

readers, who don’t want to read.  

There is no such thing as a 

reluctant reader  - just a child who 

hasn’t found the right book! 

 



 

 

 
Understanding online games 

Online games 

can be a great 

way for children 

and young 

people to keep 

busy and stay in 

touch with 

friends and family, but it’s important that they play 

safely. 

Things to consider if your child games online: 

• age ratings of games they play 

• messaging and contact functions on the 

games 

• in-game purchases 

• trolling, griefing and scams 

• how to report problems 

• where they can get further support. 

Also, if you have more than one child in your home, 

be aware that games suitable for one child to play or 

watch, may not be suitable for another. 

Scan this QR code for some more tips: 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book of the Week 

Pocket Eyewitness:  Cars, by DK 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for making 
us Pudsey biscuits 
they were yummy! 

Here at Old Moat, we are great believers that 

there is no such thing as a child who doesn’t 

like reading – they just haven’t found the right 

book yet!  This tiny non-fiction book about 

cars has captivated one of our readers.  The 

Eyewitness series by DK covers loads of 

subjects – find out what your child is interested 

and it just might be that non-fiction is their 

idea of an enjoyable read! 
 


